New website launched to help officials
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Table tennis officials now have a one-stop platform where they can keep their career records up to date, find
out about additional qualifications and let us know which competitions they are officiating at.

The newly-launched Officials Portal is designed to make it easier for officials to get the most out of their careers

It also makes it easier for Table Tennis England and the Technical Officials Committee (TOC) to analyse
officiating patterns and gain insight to help with planning competitions and officials’ courses.

Among the features is an ‘Officials Finder’ where those running competitions can find umpires, tournament
organisers and referees. Officials will only be included in this feature if they have given us permission to include
them. It will be live in 6-8 weeks’ time.

The platform runs alongside the Coaching Portal, so officials who are also coaches can keep both aspects of
their careers up to date.

Click here to visit the Portal

All qualified officials should have received an email from us with more information and inviting them to sign in
to the portal to check their details are correct and to let us know if they would like to be included in the Officials
Finder.

Anyone who did not receive an email is asked to login to the portal, using their TTid and password (these are the
same as on TT365), and check that their qualifications are showing.

If they are not, please let us know by emailing officiating@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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